
 
       

     
  

     
        
       

       
   

   
   

      
 

 
  

   
 
 
    
   
 

SUMMARY OF  PROPOSED  ORDINANCE  OF  
SONOMA COUNTY  BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

TO ESTABLISH THE FEES TO BE COLLECTED BY THE SHERIFF-
CORONER’S OFFICE  

On March 24th, 2020, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors will conduct a 
public hearing to consider the proposed ordinance to establish fees to be collected by the 
Sheriff-Coroner’s Office, including an overall net fee revenue increase of $72,983. Areas 
of change include a projected revenue increase in the Central Information Bureau, a 
revenue increase in the Coroner Bureau, a revenue increase in the Patrol Bureau, and a 
revenue increase in the Telecommunications Bureau. These proposed fee changes would 
take effect on July 1, 2020 and are necessary to recover the reasonable cost to provide 
these services. 

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available for public inspection and copying 
from the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors during regular business hours at 575 
Administration Drive, Room 102A, Santa Rosa, California and are also available on-line 
at www.sonoma-county.org. 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY INVITED TO BE PRESENT 
AND HEARD ON THE PROPOSED ORDINANCE. 

Sheryl Bratton 
By: _________________ 

http://www.sonoma-county.org/

